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The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Chairman, Jim Motley.  Twenty-one members 

were present, including Mark Johnson, who became a member that night. 

 

Our bank balance as of November 1st was $870.80.  Our auction was held and $38.55 was taken 

in by the club.  You may pay your 2011 dues of $15 per member, $25 per family to the treasurer.  

We have 13 paid members as of November 10, 2011. 

 

Morgan Dollars were discussed; some graded ones were passed around to members.   Chuck 

Sharpe presented information regarding scarcity and rarity of various dates.  A Morgan Dollar 

quiz was taken by the club members and Dave Engel turned out to be the most informed 

member about Morgan Dollar trivia. 

 

The upcoming show was discussed.  We will be setting up Friday, November 19th around 5:00 PM 

at the Activity Center.  Mike Bovio, bourse chairman, got volunteers to set up, tear down, feeders 

(donuts and lunch), greeters, etc. .  Volunteers were given flyers to distribute to their designated 

spots.   We should be all set.  Guenter and Chuck met with Milford Times reporter and there 

should be a nice article about us and our 175th Highland anniversary elongated coin which 

shows Highland Station. 

 

Two of the 175th Highland anniversary elongated coins were given to each club member.   They 

will be sold at our show in November.  Bulk sales will take place after the show. 

 

A field trip to Central States Show was discussed.  Vince can get a larger passenger van and is 

willing to drive to Illinois.  We need a volunteer to head up this activity.  Please contact Jim 

Motley if you are interested. 

 

Members receiving coins/coin related material may use PO Box 1174, Highland, MI 48357 in 

order to protect their identity/address from thieves.   

 

A Boy Scout night is being headed up by Guenter.  He will have more definite information in 

December. 

 

National Coin Week, April 17th through 23rd will have a coin display at the Highland Library.  We 

will have the two large display areas at the bottom of the stairs. 

 

A business card design was done by Ken Glover’s wife (thank you Mrs. Glover).  We voted on the 

one we liked best and will proceed to have some printed as hand-outs which we will be able to 

carry around easily. 

 

The book, The Official Red Book of the United States Coins, was donated to our club by Jim 

Motley.  Remember, if you would like any of the club’s books, Dave Engel will have them at 

every meeting – just ask him. 

 

We hope to see all of you November 21st at the HVNS Coin Show, Highland Community Center. 

 

Darlene Sharpe, Secretary/Treasurer 

 


